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 9th October 2024 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
Safety Central – Wednesday 13th November 2024 
 
On Wednesday 13th November, Class 5 will be visiting Safety Central in Warrington.  Safety Central 
is a facility which offers an immersive learning environment as part of Cheshire Fire and Rescue 
Service. All the activities are delivered by a small group of trained volunteer rangers and are 
supervised by a small team of fire and rescue service prevention practitioners. 
 
The children will need to wear smart school uniform, sensible footwear and a suitable coat. They 
will need a packed lunch and water bottle, carried in a small day rucksack. If your child requires a 
school packed lunch (£3.20) please order via SchoolSpider. 
 
Please can you ensure that your child arrives at school promptly at 8.45am on 13th November. We 
shall be leaving Safety Central to return to school at 2:00pm, aiming to be back by 3.00pm.  
 
The cost for the trip is £12 which covers return coach travel. Please can you give your consent on 
www.parentpay.com by Wednesday 6th November 2024. 
    
This is a wonderful opportunity for the children. I am looking forward to sharing the experience 
with them. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Horsley 
Year 5 Teacher 

http://www.parentpay.com/

